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1. Reflection of 2018 conference 

a) Set-up 

b) agenda / presentations 

c) meals 

d) off-site entertainment 

e) hidden costs 

 

2. Review of 2018 conference budget (estimated amounts vs actual) 

 

 

3. Volunteer Coordination (does it work)? 

 

 

4. Other areas that could possibly use a sub-committee  

a) Food 

b) Entertainment 

c) Security 

 

 

5. Ft. Wayne 

 

Conclusion: It is difficult to get people (volunteers) to respond to the commitments that they volunteered 

for especially when we are all terribly busy. At the very end, everything DID come together however 

there was no room for possible errors. It would be nice to handle the details earlier thus minimizing the 

amount of gray-hair😊 


